
Dear Swans 

We hope you are enjoying your time at home. The 
weather has been amazing and the signs of spring 
are showing. 

We are missing you all, and hope that we see you 
soon. We have already been planning what to do when 
we next see you. 

It has been lovely to see so many of you using Educa-
tion City and playing the games in the homework sec-
tion. We will add more games as time goes on, but re-
member you can use some of the other websites 
from the webpage. You can also go on Phonics Play 
and play some of the games e.g. matching pairs and 
buried treasure! Look in particular at Phase 3, 4 & 5. 
You could even write the phonemes on pieces of pa-
per and play swat the sound!! Have a go at reading 
some of the E books we have suggested, there are 
some fiction and non-fiction ones.  

We hope you are trying to make sure that you are 
still active, lots of the teachers have been joining in 
with the Joe Wicks workouts – it’s helping to improve 
our fitness too!  

We can’t wait to see you when you come back!! 

Have a fantastic Easter, enjoy spending it with your 
families. Stay safe super Swans!! 

Lots of love 

Mrs Williams, Mrs Lindgreen and Mrs Chapman 


